What has The Eco Team achieved so far...

We are continuing our work fo improve the school grounds and to gain our school eco award, we are
still very busy.

Whilst the weather is not always on our side we still manage to work indoors to plan, organise and
think what jobs we still need to do in our garden and for our other projects in the coming months.

Summer Term.

Our journey on the programme is going from strength to strength and we are enjoying the work we
have done so far. We are continuing, as 'eco warriors’, to think about recycling and litter within our
school and the local community.

We have joined various national and local schemes to promote our schools eco code and to help us
achieve our Eco School Award.

Our first scheme is the Duracell Big Battery Hunt. In each class there will be a collecting box where
your child can discard old batteries. So please help us collect as many batteries as we can. The more
batteries we collect the bigger chance we have of winning some fantastic prizes for our school so
"GET COLLECTING!"

Another scheme we are participating in is the "C.0.6 recycling project.” The Eco-Warriors want to
recycle old pens, highlighters or felt-tip pens that do not work. There is a collection box in each
classroom and the Eco Team will regularly empty the boxes and send them for recycling instead of
going into landfill. If you have any of these items at home, you are more than welcome to send them
into school for us to recycle.
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Lastly the Eco-Warriors are taking part in Leicester City Council's scheme “Less Litter for Leicester"

We will be going out into the local community around school and participating in litter picking. So far,
the Eco Team have been surprised at the amount of litter they have come across and are amazed at

what they have found. We are continuing our litter picking this term and hopefully will join the city's
litter pick at Abbey Park in May.




